

ELIZABETH ANN SEATON CHAPEL SANCTUARY LIGHT REQUEST

We are very blessed at St. Vincent de Paul School to have a chapel where students, staff and friends can visit and pray before the Blessed Sacrament. When our first Principal, Elizabeth Fortenberry, retired the chapel was named in her honor as well as St. Elizabeth Ann Seaton the founder of Catholic education in America.

Each week the candle is burned in memory or in honor of a loved one. Your loved one will be remembered in prayer every day at morning assembly as well as at Mass on Friday. Please complete and return the bottom half of this form if you would like to have someone honored. If the week is already taken we will contact you.

I would like to have the San	ctuary Light burn the week of
(1st choic	e)(2nd choice)
In honor In memory o	f
Му пате	Phone #
	The offering is \$5.00 for a week